200 East Wall Street P.CG. Box 648 Benton Harbor, Michigan 49022 269 927-8400

PORT-OF«-OPPORTUNITIES

LAST DAY OF REGISTRATION
CITY OF BENTON HARBOR
MAY 2,2017 SPECIAL ELECTION

TO THE ELECTORS OF THE CITY OF BENTON HARBOR:

PLEASE TAKE NOTICE that a Special Election will be held in the City of Benton Harbor within the County
of Berrien, State of Michigan on Tuesday, May 2, 2017, for the purpose to vote on the following proposal:

PROPOSAL - Benton Harbor Area Schools Sinking Fund Millage

The last day to register in order to be eligible to vote in the Special Election is Monday,
April 3, 2017; persons registering after 5:00 P.M. on said date are not eligible to vote in this election.

To register, visit any Secretary of State Branch office, the County Clerk or City Clerk’s Office. The City
Clerk’s office, located at 200 E, Wall Street, Benton Harbor, Michigan, is open from 8:30 A.M. until 5:00 P.M.
Monday ~ Friday.

This notice is give in compliance with MCL 168.498,

Kimberly Thompson, City Clerk
City of Benton Harbor

200 East Wall Street

Benton Harbor MI 49022




